
 

PICTORIAL REPORT 

OPA 2024 and Mandela Day IRC Outreach 

18 July 2024 Bosman bus terminus, train station and taxi rank including 

Marabastad bus station Pretoria.  

The GCIS Information Resource Centre visited Pretoria’s busy train and bus station and 

taxi rank to activate on the awareness of OPA 2024 as the President was going to be live 

on the 18 July 2024 at 19:00 addressing the seventh administration of the GNU in 

parliament. The team also encouraged community members to participate in the activities 

of International Mandela Day. The community showed appreciation of the information 

distributed out to them. Different information materials including OPA 2024 pamphlets 

distributed, and International Mandela Month key messages were distributed on the day. 

 

Below are the pictorial highlights of the event: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

                                                              

GCIS IRC team posting the posters around Tshedimosetso house to make 

awareness about the OPA 2024. 

 

             



                                               

GCIS IRC team distributing OPA 2024 leaflets and other information materials at 

Bosman bus station to make awareness on Mandela day and OPA 2024.         

             

GCIS IRC team distributing information materials at Bosman taxi rank to make the 

community members aware of Mandela Day and OPA 2024. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

GCIS IRC team conducting an activation in Marabastad bus station where they 

engaged with the community members and encouraging them to participate in 

Mandela Day activities and to make awareness of OPA 2024. 


